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Senator Linda Menard

Alaska State Legislature

To:   Senator Bert Stedman, Co-Chair
         Senate Finance Committee
From: Senator Linda Menard

Date: February 3, 2010

Re:
Request for hearing of SB 174
______________________________________________________________________________

Honorable Senator Bert Stedman,
I respectfully request a hearing of Senate Bill No. 174 before the Senate Finance Committee.

Senate Bill 174 is an act relating to professional student exchange program availability and conditions for loan forgiveness.
Thank you for your consideration.
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